
VTC與愛護動物協會合作
為學生提供寶貴實習機會
VTC collaborates with SPCA to provide valuable internship
opportunities for students

社會瞬息萬變，要保持競爭力，掌握知識和具實踐
能力同樣重要。VTC一直透過與業界緊密合作，
為學生提供在行業內學習及實踐機會。

VTC與愛護動物協會於3月簽署合作備忘錄，為將
在9月開辦的寵物護理及健康高級文憑課程的學生
提供實習機會，共同培養寵物護理人才。學生可運
用他們在課堂上學到的知識和技能，親身為寵物
提供護理及保健。學生同時有不少機會與業內專
業人士合作，掌握行業真實運作情況及最新趨勢，
為未來投入寵物護理及保健行業做好準備。

Acquiring the necessary knowledge and practical skills 
is the key to staying competitive in today's rapidly 
changing environment. VTC has been actively 
collaborating with industry partners to provide students 
with opportunities to learn and practice in real-world 
industry environments.

VTC signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 
with the Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals 
(SPCA) in March to provide internship opportunities for 
students enrolling in the Higher Diploma in Pet Care and 
Wellness, which will commence in September, to jointly 
cultivate related talents. Students would be able to 
apply the knowledge and skills acquired in class to 
personally provide health care and grooming services to 
pets. Meanwhile, students will have numerous 
opportunities to collaborate with industry professionals, 
enabling them to gain insights into the actual practice 
and latest trends in the industry, thus preparing 
themselves for future opportunities in the pet care and 
wellness industry.

SPOTLIGHT
焦
點 e-Newsletter of the VTC  |  April 2024


